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The Secretary of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent representatives and is pleased to inform them that, at the request of the Secretary General, the Chair has convened a closed meeting to be held tomorrow, Thursday, July 23, 2009, at 11:00 a.m., in the Simon Bolivar conference room, regarding the situation in Honduras.
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